
 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Parents/Carers 

Thursday 1st April - Last day of Term (12.30pm finish)  

Thursday 1st - Monday 19th April - Easter Half-Term  

Tuesday 20th April - Children return to School  

 

Important Information 

Dear Parents, Guardians & Carers,  

 

I hope you had a restful weekend and blessed Mother’s Day if you celebrated. 

 

Last week was really lovely…the children rushed into School and settled in very quickly. The Senior 

Leadership Team and I spent a lot of time working with the children to gage the progress they 

have made and identify any areas of confusion or gaps. Even with great online learning in place, 

we have to accept that pupils across the country will have missed key parts of the curriculum. 

Therefore, over the next few weeks we will be carrying out assessments, taking out small groups, 

asking children questions and supporting their learning in order to ensure our summer-term 

curriculum is fit for their needs.  

 

To support their return to School, children must arrive on time and in the correct uniform. 

Trainers can only be worn on PE days. We have noticed pupils wearing hoodies, these are not part 

of the School uniform and they will not be allowed to wear them. While these little things seem 

trivial, they add up to form discipline and work ethic. Please see the attached the uniform list. 
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During a meeting with local Head Teachers this morning, I was informed that Slough Borough 

Council has appointed a few police officers to patrol Slough and reinforce restrictions. They will 

be visiting local Primary Schools to ensure that parents are maintaining a distance during wait 

times. This is an issue in all Schools and one that we just have to manage. Thus, I prompt you to 

maintain a 2-meter distance and to wear a face mask when queuing and when on the School 

grounds. We are trying our hardest to ensure nobody queue jumps etc. but we cannot monitor 

who is wearing a mask outside or whether you are lining up 2 meters apart. This is YOUR 

responsibility!  

 

Additionally, if your child is showing symptoms, please keep them at home and book a covid test 

– your child should only return to School if they receive a negative Covid-19 Test result.   

 

We have received a complaint from a resident from the neighbouring road where parents are 

parking in front of driveways. Please can you ensure that you do not park in residents’ driveways. 

Parking in front of and in other residents’ drives is disruptive. Also parking in front of driveways 

with white markings (elongated H) is illegal and parents who purposely ignore these marking will 

be issued a Penalty Charge Notice if caught by Traffic Wardens. 

 

Please plan your journeys and walk to School if you live within a walking distance. If you must 

drive, please plan your journey and leave ample time to park away from the School and walk the 

remainder of your journey.  

 

Finally, the pupils took advantage of being outside last week, they started work on the polytunnel 

and planted their sunflower seeds. I know Miss Nawaz is determined to grow the tallest sunflower 

this year! 😊  

 

We hope you have a great week ahead!  

 

Miss Mehat  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Awards & Honours  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Key Messages & Reminders 

Just so you don't forget... 

World Book Day Vouchers  
Unfortunately, it is not possible for the World Book Day 
Vouchers to be redeemed online. The tokens can be 
redeemed however at our local supermarkets: Tesco’s 
and Sainsbury's. As book stores are not currently open, 
they have agreed to honour the token redemption date 
past 28th March while stocks last. If you are not local to 
Slough, please use the following links to find your local 
book store. 
https://www.booksellers.org.uk/wbd 
Miss Coggins  
 
Pupil Absence  
This is a reminder to Parents to phone and leave a message when your child is going to be absent 
from School. Please either leave a message on the answer phone or fill in the pupil absence form 
on our website. Contacting your class teacher through TEAMS is NOT the correct procedure as 
this may remain unchecked until home time. 
 
Squid 
A gentle reminder to all Parents to ensure their children's sQuid accounts are in credit. 
 
Sport4Kids Easter Camp Bookings 
Sport4Kids Easter Holiday Camps are running at Iver Heath Junior School, Langley College, Strodes 
College, Fullbrook Secondary School and Trevelyan Middle School, from Tuesday 6th -9th April 
and 12th-16th April, 8am-6pm (flexible drop off and pick up times). 
 
There will be an array of exciting fun and games on offer as children enter the Easter Egg-
Stravaganza in Week 1 and the Animal Kingdom in Week 2. The Activity Timetables can now be 
viewed online. Please note that they have separate timetables for Early Years, Multi-Activity and 
the Football provision for Week 1 and Week 2. Activities may vary slightly at each venue 
dependent on the number of bubbles and facilities. 
 
To reserve your child’s place please visit the website www.sport4kids.biz/camps or if you have 
any questions, please feel free to give them a call on 0300 303 3866 or email 
enquiries@sport4kids.biz  

 

 

https://www.booksellers.org.uk/wbd
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Junior Bake Off - Channel 4 

Applications are open for the 7th series of Junior Bake Off; a Channel 4 programme that celebrates 
the culinary talent and ambition of the younger generation in Britain. They are looking for young 
budding bakers between 9 -15 years old. 

Filming would take place from July 2021, but our applications close on Sunday 28th March 2021. 
Interested bakers can apply online at WWW.APPLYFORJUNIORBAKEOFF.CO.UK. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.applyforjuniorbakeoff.co.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From all the staff here at Wexham Court Primary School, 

we wish you a great week ahead! 


